
Submission 6 - Anonymous submission 1  
 
Content:  
I am objecting to the Pindimar Abalone Project (Application MP 10_0006) because I believe that the beautiful 
vacation land around Port Stephens is an inappropriate place for heavy industry.  
 
A project such as the proposed will damage the ecology of an area that is largely wild, decrease surrounding 
water quality, negatively impact local tourism and disrupt residents with noise, odour and heavy traffic.  
 
Please reject this proposal and preserve this special place.  
 

 


